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Fwd: Agenda Item 21-0190 
1 message 

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Did you receive this? 

Kind Regards, 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 

Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 

Phone : (530) 621-5650 

CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook 

CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: rebecca klare <rebecca .edcea@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Feb 8, 2021 at 3:52 PM 
Subject: Agenda Item 21-0190 
To: 

Honorable Board Member, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Feb 8, 2021 at 3:57 PM 

It has come to our attention that several positions with the Sheriffs department, that we currently represent, are 
presenting a petition to separate from our bargaining unit. 

We currently represented these employees and feel that this would be an unnecessary disruption to the continuity of labor 
relations. We are also concerned that a separation would cause confusion for those employees currently holding these 
positions, as we are currently in the midst of negotiations. 

We believe that the denial by the Employee Relations Officer was appropriate. Our position is one of denial for the 
severance petition, Agenda Item 21-0190, as we have been and continue to represent these positions. 

Respectfully, 
Rebecca Klare 
EDCEA, Local 1, President 

Rebecca Klare 
EDCEA Local 1,President 
EDCEA office ph# 626-2569 
Web Site: edcea.org 
Work Ph# 530-621-5728 

Click HERE to sign a Membership Card 
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